
From: Clark, Keri [AK] 
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 8:39 AM 
To: [Arbitrator Axon] 
Cc: Saul Friedman  
Subject: RE: Kenai Peninsula Borough School District's Motion to Strike 
 

Arbitrator Axon:  

 

The Associations have no objection with the District's Motion to Strike.  I checked with the two 

health care committee members, Matt and Patty.  They both indicated that what Saul says is 

incorrect.  There was no intent for dishonesty.  When the brief was reviewed before sending it on 

to you, the Association did not recognize the error.  On further checking, Matt indicated that I 

have my numbers backwards.  He also indicted he does not look closely at the information from 

the District during the summer months when no meetings take place.  Again, no intent for 

dishonesty on the Associations part. 

 

Thank you. 

Keri 

 

Keri Clark 

NEA-Alaska UniServ Director 

Mission Statement: NEA-Alaska exists to be an advocate for an excellent public education for each child in Alaska and to advance the interests of public 

school employees. 

 
From: Carin E. Flug  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 10:39 AM 

To: [Arbitrator Axon] 
Cc: Clark, Keri [AK]; Saul Friedman 

Subject: Kenai Peninsula Borough School District's Motion to Strike 

Hello: 
  
On behalf of Saul Friedman attached please find Kenai Peninsula Borough School District’s Motion to 
Strike.  Hard copies of this pleading are being mailed today. 
  

 

Carin E. Flug 
Legal Secretary to Gary C. Sleeper,  
  Saul F. Friedman and Bonnie E. Bull 
Jermain, Dunnagan & Owens, PC  
3000 A Street, Suite 300  
Anchorage, AK 99503 



  

__________________________________________________________________ 

The information contained in this transmittal is confidential, may be subject to attorney-client 

privilege and is intended only for the use of the recipient named above. If the reader of this 

information is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivery of 

this information to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that this is not a waiver of 

privilege and any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this information is strictly 

prohibited. If you have received this information in error, please notify the sender immediately 

by telephone at (907) 563-8844 and delete this message from your system.  
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